
 Sargent School Community, 

 We are very excited to begin another school year and excited to serve the students and families at Sargent 
 Schools.  I am happy to welcome you all back and a warm welcome to all the new students and families joining 
 us.  We are anxious to get to know everyone better. 

 We are happy to introduce and excited for you to meet and get to know our new staff members: 
 ●  Elizabeth Paine, K-12 Tutor 
 ●  John Plane, K-12 Tutor 
 ●  Shayla Tighe, Elementary Administrative Assistant 
 ●  McKinely Miner, Kindergarten Teacher 
 ●  Deanna Floriani, Secondary Counselor 
 ●  Connor Flynn, Secondary P.E 
 ●  David Larson, Junior High Math 
 ●  Sami Cotten, Elementary P.E 
 ●  Dominic Lopez, Custodian 
 ●  Deanna Bartee, Business Teacher 

 Again this year we will do our best to continue “in person instruction”, with as few distractions as possible. We 
 will continue to work closely with our local public health department to keep everyone safe in the event of any 
 outbreaks or illnesses that may happen.  We will be treating all illnesses according to our regular sickness 
 policy and asking if you are sick please stay home, otherwise you are expected to be in school. 

 We continue to offer exciting programs for our students like Aviation, Ag, Business, and many others and hope 
 that you will encourage your students to get involved in the many clubs and activities that are available. 

 All staff will return on Monday, August 15th, and students on Tuesday, August 16th, of course Elementary has 
 the staggered start on Tues or Wed alphabetically by last name. 
 Please join us at our back to school BBQ on August 17th from 6:00  p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
 We encourage you all to download the new Sargent School District app if you have not already done so, 
 available in both apple and google app stores. 
 Please don’t hesitate to contact administration if you have any questions or need help. 

 Wishing you all a very successful and happy new school year. 

 Brian Crowther  /  Superintendent 


